Robles, Sandra

L ]
From: Robles, Sandra

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 9:20 AM

To: Robles, Sandra

Subject: FW: April 4 Council Agenda

Sandra S. Robles, Assistant City Clerk | Office of the City Clerk
D 626.744.7398 E sarobles(@cityofpasadena.net.
100 N. GARFIELD AVENUE | PO BOX 7115 | PASADENA, CA 91109-7215
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From: Sephia -
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 5:24 PM

To: Stewart, Jana <janastewart@cityofpasadena.net>
Cc: Johnson, Kevin <kevinjochnson®@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: Resigning from the HPC

Hi Jana,

| am resigning from the HPC effective immediately. I've cc'd Kevin and let him know as well.
Thank you

Sophia Gutierrez

From: Sophia .

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 4:06 PM

To: Johnson, Kevin <kevinjchnson@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: HPC Commissioner

Hi Kevin,

Hope you've been well. | am unable to commit to the duties of the HPC commissioner anymore. My work schedule has
picked up and | am travelling most weeks now so it will be hard for me to make the commissioner meetings and free up
the time to attend.

Let me know if there is any other process | need to do to remove myself from the commission.

Thank you,

Sophia
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UCLA Office of the
Chancellor

Murphy Hall 2147, Box 951405

Los Angeles, CA 90095-1405

Office: 310-825-2151
chancellor@ucla.edu

March 28, 2022

Mr. Darryl Dunn

General Manager

Rose Bowl Operating Company
1001 Rose Bowl Drive
Pasadena, CA 91103

Re: Board Appointment
Dear Mr. Dunn,

Vice Chancellor and Chief Financial Officer Gregg Goldman is leaving UCLA and as such will be
stepping down from his service on the Rose Bowl Operating Company Board of Directors for
UCLA. T am grateful for Vice Chancellor Goldman’s services to the Board.

I am appointing Assistant Vice Chancellor Peter Angelis, UCLA Housing & Hospitality, to a four-
year term as UCLA’s new representative to the Rose Bowl Operating Company Board of Directors,
effective April 1, 2022.

Assistant Vice Chancellor Angelis oversees our extensive student, faculty, and staff housing
program, operates three hotels and three conference centers, and has extensive experience in the
hospitality industry. The food service program that he oversees is recognized as the top in the
country for Universities. He has been responsible for new construction, renovations, and acquisitions
of housing and hospitality facilities and is a strong leader who has built an impressive organization
with annual revenues approaching $400 million. I am confident that his experience will be
beneficial to you and the Board.

Please contact Vice Chancellor Beck or Athletics Director Jarmond if you have any questions. 1 will
assume that, as necessary, you will forward this appoint to the appropriate City of Pasadena
official(s).

Sincerely,

e

Gene D. Block
Chancellor

ce: Administrative Vice Chancellor Michael Beck
Athletics Director Martin Jarmond

Assistant Vice Chancellor Peter Angelis
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